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In the Rear View Mirror

Last month we were able to spend a few
weeks with our sending church Coastal Light
Baptist Church in Charleston, SC and our family.
We had such a great trip and it was such an | | £
encouraging time. We were able to do lots of k¥
work there during our stay including washing the
church sign. Hang blinds, renovate the elevator’s
interior, and more. While we were there, we had &
the opportunity to see Ameila dedicated to the
Lord. Of course, child dedication is fruly a
dedication of the parents to raise the child in the
nurture and admonition of the Lord. When we 7
returned in Iceland we were able to jump right SR A .
back into the ministry here as our pastor is currently with their sending church
as well. Because of this, | had the opportunity to preach both the Sunday
school and morning service hour here in our English services.

The Road Ahead

Thank you to all who have prayed for our housing situation. The day we
londed back in Iceland, we were able to view an apartment available to rent.
After praying about it, we believe this is the home God would have us to rent
and we will be signing the confract this week and wil be moving in on
November 1st. Thank you all for your prayers, God provided this at just the right
time. We are so thankful for God’s provision. The landlord of this new apartment
has also said that they do not intend to sell any time soon and are very
interested in a long term rental. The apartment is in Reykjavik which will be a 40
minute drive from our church, but we believe this is the right step for our faimly
and ministry.

Project Mark 2:5

Please don’t forget that we are continuing to raise funds for a Toyota
Proace van. This van will be used each week to transport people to and from
the church who would not otherwise be able fo come to church. We also plan
on taking this van along with a commercial sized bounce house to communities
around the country with a team of people to evangelize see people saved. We
are praying that God would put it on the hearts of His people to give toward
this cause. As you might remember, we are needing to purchase the van
upfront as we cannot legally obtain a vehicle loan until next November at the
earliest. e

Sincerely,

-The Sears



